
 

 
Janet O’Meara, Bureau Chief 

Bureau of Resource Management 
410-386-2712 

Toll-free 1-888-302-8978 
MD Relay service 7-1-1/1-800-735-2258 

 

 

 

 
Department of 

Planning and Land Management 
 Carroll County Government 

225 North Center Street 
Westminster, Maryland 21157 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Matthew McMahon 
Carroll County Soil Conservation District 
 
Re: Small Pond Recommendation 
 
Dear Mr. McMahon, 
 
We have completed our review of the above referenced retrofit plans and calculations. They meet the 
requirements of MD-378. Therefore, we recommend that small pond approval be granted. Please date and 
sign both attached documents and return them to me. 
 
We appreciate being able to provide technical assistance to you in these matters. 
 
If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at (410) 386-2210, 
Monday through Friday between 7:00 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Martin B. Covington, III, P.E., CFM, BC.WRE 
Carroll County Stormwater Management Program Engineer 
 

MBC 
 
 

cc: Janet O’Meara, Bureau Chief of Resource Management 
 Chad Wasileski Stormwater Management Engineer 
 Myron Frock Stormwater Management Review Assistant 
 Bryan Snyder, Soil Conservation  
 File (2 attachments) 
 
 

 

       
 


